
 
 

  St. Anne’s Primary School 
3 Reservoir Road  

Corkey  

Ballymena 

BT44 9JE 

 

Telephone No: 028 276 41429 

Fax: 028 276 41785 

E-mail: hduffin422@c2kni.net 

 

Principal:  Mr Henry Duffin  
 

 
5th May 2016 
 
Dear Parent  
 
P7 Retreat  
 
As part of P7 preparation for Confirmation a Parish Retreat has been organized               
by Father Butler for all St Anne’s and St Patrick’s P7’s on Monday 9th May                               
(9.30 am – 2.30pm). 
 
P7 pupils will come to and return from school as usual on Monday.  Transport and lunch 
will be provided.  Pupils are asked to pay £2 per child to help with transport costs. 
 
If you permit your child to attend the Retreat please return the permission slip below 
tomorrow, Friday 6th May. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mr H Duffin 
 

 
 
 
Name of Child ________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend this Retreat  
 
 
I do not give permission for my child to attend this Retreat  
 
 
Signed_______________________________ Parent/Guardian    

 

 


